
 
 

 

 
 

 
Monroe #1 BOCES District Health and Safety Team 

Would Like Your Input 
 

If you are aware of a health or safety concern that needs to be addressed, please complete this form 
and send to: Monroe #1 BOCES Facilities Department or Safety and Security Office, 41 O’Connor 
Road Fairport, New York 14450.   
 

     Location of Concern/Problem:    Description of Problem: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Suggestion for resolution of this   Date of this referral:________ 
problem: 

Do you wish to be contacted about 

resolution of this problem? 
 

Yes ______  No  ______ 
 

         Name, address and telephone no. (Optional) 
               

               

             

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your interest. 

 


